
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Office Closed today, will reopen Tuesday 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

 Senior Choir* 7:30 PM 

 
 

                         ST. PAUL’S NEW SIGN IS HERE! 

                        Thank you to all our donors - our long wait is over.  

                     The new sign was installed on Wednesday.  It looks great! 
    

   
  

 A reminder that the Lenten Coin Containers           

  are to be handed in today.   

   Thank you for supporting PWS&D.     
 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

The office will be closed on Easter Monday.  

Regular office hours will resume on Tuesday. 

 

EASTER FLOWERS 

If you have purchased a plant, please come forward to  

pick it up at the close of service.  If you have forgotten  

what you ordered, there is a list available to which you  

may refer.  Thank you to both our Mission Committee for handling the flower sales and also to 

our Community Life Committee who will be delivering some of these plants to our elderly 

members who are not able to join us in worship. 
 
 

THESE DAYS 

Subscription renewal for this daily devotional 

magazine will be placed at the end of April.   

If you would like to receive “These Days”, please  

contact the office for further information.  Thank you. 
 

                                                                                                          



IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Wednesdays 
March 15 – June 7 

6:45 – 9 PM 

Grief Support Group 

Tyrrell Baptist Church 

Cockshutt Road at Concession 13 

519-900-0517, ext. 111 

Friday 
April 28 
7:30 PM 

2017 Concert Series 

Waterford United Church 

Stephanie Burboyne and William Vandertuin 

Free concert and refreshments. 

Saturday 
May 6 

8:30 AM – Noon 

Plant, Bake and Book Sale 

St. James United Church 

Plants for spring gardens, books for summer 

reading and tasty treats aplenty! 

 

                                             RIDE AVAILABLE 

                                    Ian and Linda are able to offer a ride to 

                                       Saturday’s Renewal Day in Barrie.   

                                        Please contact them if you are interested. 

 

WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE 

We Believe in Simcoe is a project of Church Out Serving. 

The Activity Fair will be held at The Aud on May 13th. 

Donations of stuffed animals, family-friendly DVD movies,  

puzzles, board games, kid’s books, jewelry and purses  

would be welcome for the “Free Stores”. 

These items must be clean, complete and in excellent condition.  There will be a box in the 

library for any  

donations received by April 30th. 

They are also looking for volunteers on that day and you may 

register by sending an email to webelieveinsimcoe@gmail.com  

or telephone 519-428-1637 if you are able to help out. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD:  ST. PAUL’S VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 17 to 21, 2017 from 9 AM to Noon - $10 for the whole week! 

Registration for children, grandchildren, and friends of St. Paul’s 

Looking for assistants – crafts, snacks, greeters, drama presentations 

Contacts:  Janet Fulton, Judy MacIntosh or the church office 
   

6  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Date change:  April 23rd, 2017 

Speaker:  James Christison 

Currator, Waterford Heritage & Agricultural Museum 

Topic:  History of Norfolk 

Coffee @ 8:00 AM and Breakfast @ 8:30 AM 

Adults $5.00 and Children $2.00 

 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 2017 
 

Be part of the new St. Paul’s Directory.   

We need YOU to make our directory complete! 

We are partnering with Lifetouch for professional photography  

that will connect our families and tell our story. 
 

Our photography dates are as follows: 

Wednesday, April 26 to Friday, April 28 from 2 PM to 9 PM 

and Saturday, April 29 from 10 AM to 5 PM 
 

Today, after worship, you will be  

able to register for an appointment for your photo session. 
 

 

PCCONNECTION NEWSPAPER:  This free publication from the PCC replaces the Presbyterian 

Record.  Several copies are available in the library.  Additional copies are forthcoming.  

Arrangements are being made for direct mailing to subscribers, as with the Record.  If you have 

any questions, please contact the church office.  Thank you. 
     

 


